
 
February  11, 2010 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 The enclosed leaf, issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation d/b/a National Grid, is being 
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public Service 
Commission (“Commission”). 
 

Second Revised Leaf No. 441 
 
To PSC No. 220 Electricity 

    
   Effective: March 29, 2010 

  
 The purpose of this filing is of a housekeeping/conforming nature proposing to revise Special 
Provision L of Service Classification No. 7 – Sale of Standby Service to Customers with On-Site 
Generation Facilities. 
 
 Specifically, this filing proposes to revise Special Provision L – Limited Waiver of Competitive 
Transition Charge (“CTC”) for Certain Combined Heat and Power Distributed Generation to extend the 
date the waiver will remain in effect from December 31, 2009 to December 31, 2011.  This extension will 
allow qualified customers the continued waiver of the CTC applicable to the customer’s Standby Contract 
Demand Charge through December 31, 2011. 
  
 Short notice is requested for this filing to become effective on thirty days notice due to the 
housekeeping/conforming nature of this revision.  Also, waiver of the provisions of § 66(12) of Public 
Service Law and 16 NYCRR § 720-8 as to newspaper publication of this filing is requested for this filing 
since customers with combined heat and power distributed generation will be notified on an individual 
basis. 
 
 If you have any questions concerning this filing, please call Patricia Rivers at (315) 428-6833. 
 
  
       Sincerely, 
 
    
       
       Pamela B. Dise, Manager 
       Electric Pricing Department 
        
PJR 

Received: 02/11/2010


